
      

 

 

 

 

February 5, 2025 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

The products listed below, manufactured by Dale Medical Products, Inc., are sold as 

medical devices and do not require a Material Safety Data Sheet / Safety Data Sheet 

under the Occupational Safety and health Administration standard entitled “Hazard 

Communication”, 29 CFR 1910.1200. 

 

These products in their marketed packaging are generally not considered hazardous 

under normal conditions of use, when used in accordance with our labeling: 

 
• Dale Nasogastric Tube Holder, Product Number 160, 161 and 163 
• Dale Scrape-n-Suction Tongue Cleaner 220 
• Dale Tracheostomy Tube Holders, Product Numbers 240, 241, 242 and 244 

• Dale Endotracheal Tube Holders, Product Numbers 270 and 280 
• Dale Foley Catheter Tube Holders, Product Numbers 150, 316 and 330 
• Dale Nasal Dressing Holder, Product Number 600 
• Dale Transducer Holder, Product Numbers 620 and 622 
• Dale Bendable ArmBoards, Product Numbers 650, 651, 652 and 653 
• Dale IV Armor, Product 675 
• Dale Abdominal Binders, 410, 411, 418, 525, 810, 811, 818, 820 and 920 

• Dale Post-Surgical Bras, Product Numbers, 701, 702, 703, 704, 705 and 706 
• Dale ACE Connector’s, Product Numbers 475 and 485 

 

  Please feel free to contact me if you need additional information. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Raymond Gruneberg 

Director of Quality and Regulatory Affairs 

   r.gruneberg@dalemed.net 
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